
 

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                             

 

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

                                                                              

                                                                                             

                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 6 Learning Letter 
Friday 26th January 2024 

Edition No. 9 

Coming Up … 

English: embarking upon a unit of 

the ‘Fantasy Genre’- specifically the 

work of author Shaun Tan. 

Spellings: learning to use syllables 

well, to aid spelling.  

Maths Algebra, before moving onto 

decimals 

Computing starting a new topic after 

half term – Communications, Systems 

and Networks. 

Science: studying The Circulatory 

System in Humans.  

P.S.H.E: Dreams and Goals. 

  RE: Christianity – what does it mean 

to     

  belong to God’s Kingdom? 

Art: Making decorate boxes 
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Life in the Blitz 

 
The children were brilliant this 

week and have thoroughly 

embraced their immersion in 

Britain at War. Thank you, for your 

help with all the amazing outfits 

worn by the children. They enjoyed 

lessons in the style of the 

1940s…both in content teaching 

methods! They learnt Morse Code 

which they then used to break their 

own codes and experienced an air 

raid siren, which was heard 

throughout the village!  

           
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Consultation sessions are scheduled 

before Half Term, 6th and 8th February. Online 

bookings are being set as before. We look forward 

to speaking with you, to discuss how we can best 

support your child’s progress during this important 

final year at North Downs School. 

 

Spelling and Grammar 
 

We have started to set SPAG revision homework each 

Wednesday. We will be asking Year 6 to learn one 

section of our SPAG poster – the definition of terms with 

an example to show this. We will be giving the children 

a small test each Monday to check their knowledge. 

New tasks have been set on Spellzone. 

 

 

 

 

County Football Finals 
Congratulations to all of the Year 6 boys who took part in the 

County Football final at Meadowbank stadium. Playing against the 

best primary school teams in the county, they played three 

games, winning 1 and losing 2. Mrs Stowell was very proud of both 

the skills displayed, and the teamwork shown by everyone who 

took part. 

 
 


